
 

Our new-look newsletter with all the latest updates from school 

18th June 2021   

Learning this 

week 

In English we have been 
reading the thext ‘Song of 
the Dolphin Boy’ by 
Elizabeth Laird. A moving 
adventure about the impact 
of plastic pollution on our 
seas, and the campaigning 
power of friendship.  
 
In maths children have 

been we have been exploring perimeter, area and 
volume. Much of this block is new learning where 
children  have built on their knowledge of area and 
perimeter to explore the area of a triangles and 
parallelograms. 
They recapped on volume looking at the difference 
between volume and capacity exploring the 
conservation of volume using centimetre cubes. 
 
In topic we have been exploring the different types of 
landforms on the coast. We have also began our 
enterprise project to raise funds for our end of year 
party. 

Year 6 News 

Due to new government guidance the following 
dates have been cancelled: 

 
28th June Year 6 Transition Day—Maltings and 
New Rickstones 
 
 
29th June Year 6 Transition Day—Maltings and 
New Rickstones 
 
30th June Year 6 Transition Day—Maltings and 
New Rickstones 
 
Maltings and New Rickstones will be contacting 

you with details on how they intend to 
 support your child 

HOMEWORK THIS 

WEEK 

Maths — Arithmetic Quiz 

English —  SPAG and spelling quiz 

Reading 5 times a week,   record in 

home school book 

TTRockstars and Spelling Shed - 10 

minutes per day 

Check your Google Accounts for 

homework and extra activities!  

Homework tasks must be  

Spelling for the next two weeks. 


